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Comments: | understand The Forest Service is considering renewing existing outfitter permits in the Bob
Marshall Wilderness Complex.

| believe it is the responsibility of the Service to preserve the wilderness character of the Bob Marshall
Wilderness Complex, not to promote any particular use, such as outfitting/guiding.

As well, | am amazed that the Forest Service has not made public, for the public's review this information on its
website, as well as not extending the public comment period for another 45 days after information is published
on the website.

As a tax payer | am requesting that the Service reconsider these actions.
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